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To: Pre-Primary Section <khs.ppr@kaveri.edu.in>
Respected Principal,
| hope this message finds you well.

As my daughter, Ojasvi Pathak {Sr Kg Sun class afternoon batch) will be completing her Pre-primary
education at our school KHS Pre-Primary%en coming friday, | wanted to take a moment to express my
deepest gratitude for the exceptional care, guidance, and education she has received.

From the very first day, the warmth and dedication of the entire school community have been evident. The
teachers have not only imparted knowledge but have also Rurtured her curiosity and fostered a love for
learning. Their patience, creativity, and commitment have made a lasting impact on her academic and
personal growth.

As parents, we were naturally worried on the very first day of school about how she would be taken care of
and how she would spend her time, considering her challenges. Over the past several years, she underwent
three surgeries, a difficult journey for someone so young. However, we feel incredibly fortunate to have found
such a supportive and understanding school. The compassion and care provided by the teachers and staff
during her recovery periods were truly remarkable. Your efforts to accommodate her health needs and
personal challenges ensured that she never felt left behind or isolated.

To the principal and administrative staff, your leadership and support have created a safe ridd nurturing
environment where students can thrive. Your efforts in ensuring a well-rounded education, Coupled with
extracurricular opportunities, have been truly commendabple.

I am also grateful to the support staff whose behind-the-scenes work ensures that the school runs smoothly
and that the students are well taken care of. Your contributions, though often unseen, are deeply appreciated.

Thank you for being such an integral part of my daughter's journey. The values and skills she has gained at
KHS Pre-Primary will undoubtedly serve her well in the future. We will always cherish the memories and
experiences she has had here.

All the best to the school, management, teachers, and support staff.

Thanks & Regards

CA Mahesh V.Pathak
Cell no:8275683169



